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BIRTHDAYS! 
May Happy Birthday’s to Linda Biemer, Rich David, 

Kevin Drumm, Mike Fidler, Naima Kradjian, Ken 
Miller, James Peduto 

 
June Happy Birthday’s  to Robin Alpaugh, Teddy 

Aribisala, Rich Christ, Carole Coppens, Alan Piaker, 
Lana Rouff 

 
 

Our wish for you on your birthday is that you are, and will always be, happy and 
healthy!  Have a great year! 

Binghamton Noon Rotary    Newsletter by Vikki Collazo 
 

 



    PRESIDENTõS PARLOR 
Dear Binghamton Rotarians, 
 
It’s difficult to believe that our Rotary year--along with my term--is five-sixths completed. I 
can’t help but look back and reflect on some of the highlights from this year. We have just 
inducted our fourteenth new member this year! We have made record-breaking strides in not 
only increasing the number of our members, but increasing our number of women members 
and also members under the age of forty. This comes at a time when many Rotary clubs are 
losing members and still trying to prove their relevance to the Millennial generation. The Open 
Houses we have offered--along with advertising on social media--have enabled this 
extraordinary progress on our part. 
 
It has also been a stellar year for giving to the Rotary Foundation. At the beginning of the 
year, I made it a club goal to achieve per capita giving of $100. As I write this, our members 
have given $7,946 this year to the Foundation. That means that we have already exceeded 
that goal! Giving is up from $4,552 in the 2016-17 Rotary year and $3,883 from 15-16. Thank 
you for your generosity! 
 
At a time when many organizations in the community are struggling with membership, 
resources, and keeping up with their mission and goals, I’m so proud that the Rotary Club of 
Binghamton is finding new relevance in the community and beyond! Thank you for bringing 
your unique talents and energy to our club! 
 
With much gratitude, 
Jesse 

_________________________________________________________ 
 
 

Get the most out of your membership!  How do I start? 
By participating in club projects and activities. 

 
Here are some ideas: 

¶ Serve on a club committee where you can use your skills 
¶ Identify a need in your community and suggest a hands-on project to address it 

¶ Work with a youth service program sponsored by your club, such 
as Rotaract or Interact 

¶ Host a Youth Exchange student 
¶ Help organize your district’s Rotary Youth Leadership Awards programs 

¶ Recommend a colleague or friend for membership in your club 

¶ Keep up to date with our District webpage:  
http://www.rotarydistrict7170.org/ 

 

https://my.rotary.org/en/learning-reference/learn-topic/rotaract
https://my.rotary.org/en/learning-reference/learn-topic/interact
https://my.rotary.org/en/take-action/empower-leaders/start-exchange
https://my.rotary.org/en/take-action/empower-leaders/organize-ryla-event
http://www.rotarydistrict7170.org/


Upcoming Events 
 

2018 District Conference, May 18, 19, 20, 2018 @ SUNY Oneonta 
Register here:     http://rotarydistrict7170.org/Stories/register-for-the-district-conference-
may-18-20-2018  Just announced! Rotarians attending their first District Conference can 

register at the discount price of $110 for the Full Conference. Choose the First Time Attendee 
package on the registration page. HURRY - only 40 first time packages available! 

$160 for Full Conference 
$35 Friday Only 

$100 Saturday Only 
$35 Sunday Only 

 
Pass the Gavel 2018-19, Tuesday, June 26, 2018 , regular meeting 

 
 

NEEDED:  

Consolation prizes  for our Weekly Raffle  

Thank you!  

 

 

Paul Harris Awards 

    

Congratulations Jackie Sands and Frances Traficante! 

http://rotarydistrict7170.org/Stories/register-for-the-district-conference-may-18-20-2018
http://rotarydistrict7170.org/Stories/register-for-the-district-conference-may-18-20-2018


                    

RLI - Owego                   Jeff  Lake  -Timeless Talen t  

 

    

Char i ties Donation to      WSKG Volunteers!  

Chenango River Theatre  

 

    
 

Rotary helps with Opioid Addiction  

 

 

 



INTRACITY LUNCHEON @ Binghamton Club 

   

 

Rotaract Club from Binghamton University 

    

Blood drive and BU Acres  

Spring Open House 



 

 

Congratulations Rotarian Carole Coppens!! 

 

 

We are PEOPLE OF ACTION!! 

Keep on a look out for weekly email updates  


